
 

 

 

 

THE TRIM TRAIL IS CUR-

RENTLY OUT OF 

BOUNDS. PLEASE DO 

NOT ALLOW YOUR 

CHILD/REN TO PLAY ON 

THE TRIM TRAIL AT ANY 

TIME, THANK YOU. 

NEWSLETTER—14 JAN 2022 

 

Primary School Application 

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for Sept 2022 is 15 Jan 2022.  Please follow the link HERE to ap-

ply. 

In addition to the on-line application, please see link below to our admissions page where you will find the sup-

plementary form and policy, required for St Peters. 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/our-school/admissions 

 

 Mon 7—Fri 11 Feb—
Children’s Mental Health 
Week ‘Growing Together’ 

 Wed 9 Feb—Parent Con-
sultation (virtual) 

 Thur 10 Feb—Parent Con-
sultation (virtual) 

 Fri 11 Feb—School closes 
for half-term 

The staff would like to say a big thank you for 

all the Christmas cards and gifts, your  

kindness is very much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please find the TenTen January 

newsletter via the link below 

 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/

parent-newsletter/  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/our-school/admissions
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/


 

Congratulations!! 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like say a big Congratulations to 

Jacob in Y1, who recently won the trophy at 

Football. Great work Jacob!! 




